DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
PITTSBURGH DIS (RICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS
WILLIAM S. MOORHEAD FEDERAL BUILDING
1000 LIBERTY AVENUE, PITTSBURGH, PA 15222-4186

February 19, 1985

UsS. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Director, Division of Licensing
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

We have reviewed the Draft Environmental Statement for the opera-
tion of the Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit 2, and have no comments
to offer relative to our mission responsibility.

Sincerely,




